
February Garden Newsletter

Miner Elementary School

Whats Growing?

Check us out on Instagram @minerelementarygarden

The garden is is closed for the winter. We eagerly await spring!

Spring Reopening

FoodCorps
Lesson of the Month

Garlic

Thanks to the help of many, our garden is closed up

for the winter! We look forward to the spring, when

we will begin growing again. In the meantime, we are

working with students and the community to develop

new garden norms and plan which fruits or vegetables

we will plant in March. Are you interested in being

part of this planning process?

 

Reach out to sydney.lawson@foodcorps.org to join in

on the conversation!

Root Fruit Slaw

Click Lesson to View

https://dck12-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/sarah_pitoniak_k12_dc_gov/ERtOjXUEdCJPlbvO2YWgGuABrOEeGtYMNCydj5FGZ8EzTQ?e=bZ3WbG

